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March 21, 2025 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  The Assessment Community 
 

From:  Erin Frew, Chair 
 

Re: 2025 Annual Stakeholder Forum  
 

 
On March 14, 2025, the Board hosted its annual stakeholder forum both virtually and in-person 
from the Board’s Vancouver office.  Thank you to those who were able to join us. 
 
The Board was pleased to welcome a wide variety of our stakeholders including representatives 
from the assessors’ offices, tax agent community, taxing jurisdictions and government.   
 
The Board presented on the following topics: 

• Board’s 2024 Annual Report 

• AST contingent appeals next steps 

• Code of Conduct 
 

The full presentation is available here. 
 
The Board received helpful feedback from the community on the Board’s Form 3.  We have 
incorporated the suggestions here.  Please use the updated Form 3 going forward.  
 
The Board welcomes feedback on the proposed Code of Conduct until March 28, 2025. 
 
The Board welcomes feedback from its stakeholders.  Additional comments may be provided to 
office@paab.bc.ca. 
 
 

https://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/application/files/6317/4050/4568/2024_Annual_Report.pdf
https://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/who-we-are/annual-quarterly-reports/
https://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/other-guides-resources/forms/
https://www.assessmentappeal.bc.ca/who-we-are/other-publications/
mailto:office@paab.bc.ca

